

## STATE OF WASHINGTON HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

626 8th Avenue, SE • P.O. Box 45502 • Olympia, Washington 98504-5502

February 6, 2017

Hugh Straley, MD, Chair Robert Bree Collaborative Foundation for Health Care Quality 705 Second Avenue, Suite 410 Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Dr. Straley;

SUBJECT: Bree Collaborative Adoption of the Bariatric Surgical Bundled Payment Model and Warranty

Thank you for your correspondence of November 28, 2016 regarding the Bree Collaborative Adoption of the Bariatric Surgical Bundled Payment Model and Warranty. We have reviewed the accountable payment model and warranty for bariatric and accept the recommendations. The bundle and warranty add value to the Health Technology Clinical Committee determination for bariatric surgery. We are implementing Bree Collaborative recommendations with our contracted partners.

Thank you and the Collaborative for continuing your outstanding efforts to improve health care in Washington. If you have further questions or concerns, please contact Josh Morse, Health Technology Assessment Program Director, by telephone at 360-725-0839 or via email at <a href="mailto:josh.morse@hca.wa.gov">josh.morse@hca.wa.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Dorothy F. Teeter, MHA

Director